Unsealed by vote of the Jamestown Town Council

June 27, 2005

Attest:

Arlene D. Petit, Town Clerk


TOWN COUNCIL MEETING

June 13, 2005

An executive session of the Jamestown Town Council was called to order at the Jamestown Philomenian Library, 26 North Road at 8:05 PM by Council President Kenneth G. Littman.  The following members were present: 

David J. Long, Vice President
Claire W. Ferguson

Julio J. DiGiando

absent:  Guy J. Settipane

also present were:

Mark W. Haddad, Town Administrator

J. William W. Harsch, Town Solicitor

Arlene D. Petit, Town Clerk

Thomas P. Tighe, Chief of Police
EXECUTIVE SESSION

1) Pursuant to RIGL 42-46-5 (a) (1) Personnel
The Town Administrator stated that it would be his recommendation that Thomas Tighe be appointed as the Interim Town Administrator as the Town goes through their search for a new Town Administrator.  
Mr. Haddad asked if the Council would direct the Finance Director to forward any retirement money due him to American Express Financial Services rather than to the ICMA as stated in his contract.  Mr. Haddad estimated that the money owed is approximately $3,700.00.

Councilor Long asked if Mr. Haddad would agree to be in telephone contact through July in order to assist in the transition period.  There was some discussion regarding the compensation for Mr. Haddad to be available to the Town.
It was the consensus of the Council that the details could be worked out with the incoming Council.  

There being no further comments, the Council returned to regular session at 8:19 PM.
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